5/4/2007

Department of Homeland Security

Attn: NAC 1-12037

Washington, DC 20528

Re: Docket No. DHS-2006-0030, "Minimum Standards for Driver's Licenses and Identification Cards Acceptable by Federal Agencies for Official Purposes."

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am deeply concerned by the Department of Homeland Security's proposal for a federal identity document through the Real ID Act.

are we living in Hitler times !i thought our father went to war for the rights that are trying to be taken away!!!i am waiting to see the Gestapo at people doors.this is the land of the free!!!! not big brother telling us what and where we can go under the guise its in our best interest!!!!!

For these reasons, I oppose the Real ID Act.

Sincerely,

Marie Schlegel

Pocasset, MA 2559

